
● Can there be an alternative to the uniform collection day as it clashes with the
Carcroft prom?

Uniform collection event Tuesday 18th July 2023 3.30 - 7.00 pm
Uniform exchange event Tuesday 25th July 2023 10:30 - 3:45 pm
If you’re unable to attend on these dates, staff will be available on the morning of
17th and 24th August (exam results days). Please email
finance@adwick.outwood.com to arrange collection or exchange of uniforms.

● When and how can parents sign up for I-pay

Parents and carers can apply for IPAY by scanning here
or here https://www.adwick.outwood.com/parental-payments

Parents and carers will need an activation code which will be sent to families during
the summer holidays prior to September..

● How will students pay for their dinner on the first few days?

Parents and carers will be able to set up IPAY using the information above prior to
beginning on Tuesday September 4th. Students may bring a packed lunch if they wish.

● When will students receive their Year 7 timetables?

Students will receive their timetable ready for starting lessons on Wednesday 6th
September. Their first day Tuesday the 5th September will be an orienteering day to
teach students our systems of learning ready to start on Wednesday.

● When will students find out who their tutor is?

Tutors will be allocated with their timetables in September. There will be an opportunity to
meet with the learning manager and tutors in the new academy year.

● Has everyone received the data collection form and if not how can they access
it?

120 families have returned the data forms and the remaining balance to be reminded.

● What do students do when they arrive on the first morning?

Students will be welcomed into the academy dining hall and need to arrive by
8.15am.

● When will we have a chance to meet the tutors and the Learning manager?

There will be an opportunity to meet with the learning manager and tutors in the new
academy year.
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